July 3rd, 1922.

Private and confidential

MaJOT—Ge‘*el‘al Heﬂri Paﬂet'CoI\ﬁoG. 'DnScOa,
M:t Do ?\T0.2,
Toronto, Ont.

My dear General:-

Attached herewith please find a
letter which I received this morning on my return

from a trip west.

Will you please advise . me as to whether
you think I should comply with the request, namely,
to accept the Presidency of the Band. I should
appreciate an early reply.

I hope that all goes well with the
Toronto Command and that you are enjoying the change.

#ith all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully,




